
Reminders and Up and Coming News!

Remember, school
will be closed this

Friday, October 18th
for Parent Teacher

Conferences. 

Please see your
teacher to get

signed up for a spot!

The Fall Festival is one of our
favorite events, and you do

not want to miss out! Plan to
pick up a little early if

possible to spend time at the
festival with your loved ones.
We will have food, games, a
petting zoo, a bounce house,
pony rides, barrel rides, and

more! 

***We had to shift the time of the Fall

Festival to 3:30 PM - 5:30 PM to allow time

to clean up at the end of the day.***

Look out for a
Brightwheel email

invite coming today!
�

This email will provide
instructions for

downloading the app and
setting up your new

account! 
Remember starting

November 1st we will no
longer be using ProCare

and will be transitioning to
Briwghtwheel.



When we switch to
Brightwheel we will start

having parents help us by
clocking their kids in and out.

We will have QR codes
available on the playground
and classrooms and an iPad

designated in the lobby,
also! 

We will figure this out
together, so let us know if

you have any questions! �


